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COVID-19 Update 
 
Hello from Midway Nursing Home -  
 
All residents continue to be on precautionary isolation until November 6th.  This is out of an 
abundance of caution and is consistent with CDC & NYSDOH guidance for nursing home residents.   
 
All resident testing for COVID-19 continues to be negative.  As of this time, no residents are displaying 
any symptoms of COVID-19.  Weekly testing of both staff and residents continues. 
 
Virtual visits are available daily.  Please contact Social Services or Recreation to set this up. 
 
Please visit our website  www.MidwayNursingHome.com  for daily COVID updates and other 
information that may be posted.   
 
Daylight savings time ends this Sunday at 2AM so remember to turn your clocks back one hour.   
 
COVID still remains active and has not gone away.  Please continue to always wear a mask when you 
are out, wash or sanitize your hands frequently and monitor yourself for symptoms.  If you haven’t 
done so already, please speak to your healthcare provider about getting a flu shot as flu season is 
upon us.  It is important that we all take care of ourselves. 
 
We want to assure you that we are doing everything we can to keep the residents safe and appreciate 
your understanding and patience in these difficult times. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon!  Stay safe & well. 

http://www.midwaynursinghome.com/

